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New Book Reading and Reception

On the Web
Visit and explore 
catholicsocialthought.org for 
introductory readings, topical essays, 
and further details on our upcoming 
events. 

Colin Miller's new book, We Are Only Saved 
Together: Living the Revolutionary Vision of 
Dorothy Day and the Catholic Worker 
Movement is due out from Ave Maria Press 
August 2, and there will be a reading and 
reception from 6:30-8pm on Thursday, August 
29th, at the Church of the Assumption in St. 
Paul. All are warmly invited. Please RSVP at 
catholicsocialthought.org. The book is an 
introduction to living the Catholic Worker's 
vision today for the ordinary person. You can 
learn more about it as well as place a pre-order 
for a copy at www.avemariapress.com/
products/we-are-only-saved-together  
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